From:

Sent: 25 September 2019 16:47

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Fudam Objection of Liquor License

I wish to object in granting of premises licence to serve liquor and late night entertainment
to FUDAM , 238A, Ealing Road, Wembley,

I live in near by street and already face many problems due to public alcoholic problems

We currently have PSPO in place due to unsociable, criminal and violent behaviour by street
drinkers who purchase the alcohol from nearby shops who urinate and expose them selves
on the street.

The behaviour of these street drinkers and persons with influence of alcohol are frightening
and our children are afraid to go out on their own due to absurd and disorderly behaviour of
gangs of violent drinkers.

They often urinate openly on the street after drinking, exposing themselves with their
personal parts being openly visible.

They litter the street with food packages, empty cans of beer and broken glass bottles which
are dangerous to walk on and often our car gets punctured due to brocken beer bottles on
the road.

Due to this litter foxes come and mess with this litter.

Already our STREET IS DUMP YARD.

On weekends it is PARTY TIME on our street and end of zone Tree Hill Park.

There has been increase in street fighting among the street drinkers where recently our
street was sealed off for several hours as it became a police crime scene and we were not
allowed to in our own hose due to serious and violent injuries.

By granting this licence, there will be greater risk of us coming out of our own street.
Already alcoholics men are causing nuisance to local residents at late night/early morning
and will increase an existing/ongoing problems.



